William Daggett

From: Rittenhouse, Stefanie <sterittenh@pa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 3:41 PM

To: Kaufman, Patricia L.

Cc: Norcini Steve; Phillips, Roger A.; William White; William Daggett
Subject: RE: [External] 812-814 Glenbrook

Good Afternoon,

DEP has determined that sewage facilities planning must be completed for the 3™ apartment building which was to
contain 3 apartments. Per the information previously submitted, this project is not tributary to RHM and DCJA and is
therefore eligible for an exemption from planning. Certifications of capacity from Haverford and the City of Philadelphia
must be included in the planning exemption package. If this project is tributary to any sewers owned by Upper Darby,
certification of capacity from Upper Darby must also be included.

When the exemption is ready to be submitted to DEP, please submit 1 hard copy and 1 electronic copy.

Thank you,
Stefanie

Stefanie Rittenhouse | Sewage Planning Specialist 2

Department of Environmental Protection | Southeast Regional Office
2 East Main Street | Norristown, Pa 19401

Phone: 484.250.5186 | Fax: 484.250.5971

www.dep.pa.gov

In order to prevent the further spread of COVID-19, all Commonwealth offices will remain closed until further notice. In
the meantime, | will be working remotely to continue the mission of the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental
Protection and frequently retrieving emails. Thank you for your patience.

For more information on COVID-19, please visit the PA Department of Health page.




